December 6, 1978 263-2831

My, Clark A, McCariney
Director Department of Contracts

& Grants _
Uaiversity Park
837 West 36th Place SR
. University of Southern Califaxnia L
Los Aageles. California 90007

Dear Giark'

As I r. smeinber you were given. the tasic.,of redraftiag the Dole-Bayh bﬁl
from the amended version which I brought to the meeting in Houston to
reflect the comments of the COGR group, 1 talked to Joe Allen today
who is in Senator Bayh's office and is working on the bill and he indicated
that they were waiting for additional comments from the APLA which :
they expected to have next week, 'As a consequence,. it would probably be
advisable to get the COGR group comments to Joe Allen as soon as possible,
That will permit all of the proposed changes to be considered at the same
time so that he can send out a reviaed draft of the: kﬁl late in December oy
early in january for final comment, .

i ymz wish yem can send the cammenta dtrectly m jae Allen at the following
addmss indicating thoge changea in particular whic:h COGR recommends:

© Mr. Joe Allen, Office of Senator Birch Bayh.; 363 Russell Office
Buﬁding. Waghington, D.C, 20510 ,

Very truly yaurs,

Hﬂward W. Bremer
s Patent Counsel
HWhirw | |

bc--Pike-Woerpel-Hinkes




